
Student Services will be closed on 
Wednesday, October 16, 2024 for 

Professional Development Staff Training

Our offices will reopen on Thursday, 
October 17th for regular service hours. 
We look forward to serving you when 

we re-open.

College of Alameda does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, religion, color, gender identity,
gender expression, sexual orientation, ancestry, citizenship, national origin, military or veteran status,

disability, marital status, pregnancy, medical condition, and immigration status.


